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March 2019 Newsletter

‘Cash For Clobber’: Reminder
 ‘Cash for Clobber’ collection date is Wednesday 27th March. Thank you to all those who have already donated unwanted clothing, bedding, old shoes, bags, etc as part of our recycling scheme. We will earn 40p/kg for our Eco-Schools fund. Ordinary black bin bags can be used in the event of filling extra bags.
(Apologies for the mistake on our FB page about the collection date being this week!) 

Swap Shop-School Uniforms/Shoes

We have a box in the school porch for recycling of unwanted uniforms which we hope you will make use of. Please place any unwanted, clean items in the box or feel free to avail of any items which may be of use to your child.

Shoes can also be handed in at the end of term which we will give to our friends in Milawi. Unfortunately, old schoolbags are too costly to ship.
There are quite a few girls’ cardigans/skirts so please make use of them.

Eco Garden

We will be starting to plant new fruit, vegetables, flowers and plants in the coming weeks and would grateful of any seed donations. All children will be involved in the planting.

After school gardening will resume in the coming weeks and we will notify you in advance.

Translink Travel Challenge

We will be taking part in the two week walk/scoot/cycle to school challenge in early May and will notify you of the date when confirmed.
P5-7 children will receive a talk about the challenge from Eco Schools on Wednesday 20th March at 11am
Recycling

We continue to recycle old batteries, vision glasses, ink cartridges and stamps. Our recycling containers can be found in the front porch and parents may avail of these at all times.

Trócaire
All children will receive a global learning talk/presentation by Roisin O’Hara from Trócaire on Wednesday 3rd April at 10am to find out about global poverty and justice issues in our world today and how we can help.

Bees

A group of students from Down High School in Downpatrick, Co. Down have succeeded in getting an E petition uploaded onto the UK Parliament petition website in a bid to raise awareness of the importance and plight of pollinators in the UK. As the next generation of environmental caretakers, we feel strongly about the need to safeguard important Agri-Incentive and conservation initiatives, which positively help to increase the number of important pollinator species.
We ask you to take a few minutes to sign this very important petition.
See attached page below.
Many thanks in anticipation of your support,

Mrs O’Connor & the Eco Team
	


Be Fair To Bees.
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Scan the QR code above, which will bring you directly to the petition, 

or,use the link below. 

https://petition.parliament.uk/petitions/235644
Please remember to verify the email you will be sent.

Thank you very much.   Down High Eco Committee


